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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20223 

OFFICE OF THE BIRECTOR fe a5 5 

Aye AG pe 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Rt. #12 

Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your request to the Office of Naval Intelligence 
dated May 21, 1977 pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act. 

On August 1, 1980, this Service received a copy of your request 
along with one Secret Service document. 

Enclosed are copies of that Secret Service document which pertains 
to your request. It has had information deleted from it because 
it contains investigatory information compiled for law enforcement 
purposes. Pursuant to Title 5, United States Code, Section 552(b)- 
(7)(C), (D), and (F), they have been exempted since disclosure 
would constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy to 
other persons mentioned in the requested file, disclose the identity 
of a confidential source and/or information furnished by a confidential 
Source, and endanger the ‘life or physical safety of law enforcement 
personnel. Some deletions have been made in accordance with Title 5, 
United States Code, Section 552(b) (2) as information that pertains 
solely to the intemal rules and practices of the agency. ‘The ci- 
tations of the above exemptions are not to be construed as the 
only exemptions which may be available under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 

If you disagree with our determination, you have the right of 
administrative appeal within 35 days by writing to Freedom of 
Information Appeal, Deputy Director, U.S. Secret Service, 1800 G 
Street, N.W., Room 941, Washington, D.C. 20223. 

Sincerely, 

William J. Bacherman 

ATSAIC 

Freedom of Information §& 
Privacy Acts Officer 

Enclosure


